
 

 

ATTENTION  CUSTOMERS 
 

Important Notice: 

Beginning July 1, 2024, California will levy an additional 11% 

excise tax on all firearm and ammunition purchases. The 

excise tax will be in addition to state and local sales tax and 

will be charged/collected at the time of actual firearm 

delivery (and not the initial deposit, layaway, paid in full or 

invoice date).  

If you wish to avoid this additional tax, please ensure that 

you plan your purchases so that you can complete your 

background check(s) and waiting period, to take delivery of 

your firearms and/or ammunition prior to July 1, 2024.  

Last day to purchase a gun to avoid the additional 11% 

excise tax in California is June 20th, 2024, before 5:00pm*.   

*Guns DROS'D on June 20th before 5:00pm must be 

picked up before 6:00PM on June 30th. 


